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May 9, 2014

Dr. Brant Keller

City of Griffin

100 South Hill Street

Griffin, GA 30223

RE: J. Harry Simmons WTP Drain Valves Replacement

Dear Brant:

Paragon Consulting Group (PCG) has tabulated the bids submitted for the above project on
May 7, 2014. The low bid was submitted by Allsouth Constructors, Inc. PCG has evaluated
the bid package submitted by Allsouth and found it complies with the stipulations set forth in
the project specifications, including a valid bid bond in the amount of five percent of the bid.
Based on the bid results and verification of the bid package, PCG recommends the City of
Griffin award the project to Allsouth Constructors, Inc. for the base bid amount of $93,088.00
or the alternate bid amount of $94,488.00.

Feel free to contact me should you have any questions concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

PARAGON CONSULTING GROUP, INC.

O]~

Jolene Northrop, P.E.

jgn/jbg
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